
Cherwell Local Plan Review 2040

Planning for  
Cherwell to 2040

Cherwell District Council has begun work on a  
new Local Plan for the District. This plan will be  
called the Cherwell Local Plan 2040.

  �As a first step we have prepared a  
Community Involvement Paper which begins 
to identify the Issues the new Local Plan  
may need to address. 

  �The Paper does not contain any proposals or 
policy options, but highlights needs and issues 
simply to stimulate discussion and debate.  
We want you to contribute to this debate.

  �You may have a view on the long-term impacts  
of COVID-19, housing, employment and 
the economy, climate change, the future of 
our town centres, green spaces, recreation, 
community facilities, biodiversity and the 
natural environment, our built heritage and 
many other issues.

The closing date for comments is 14 September 2020
For more information or assistance with accessing the  
consultation documents call 01295 227985 
or email Planning.Policy@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Your chance to get involved 
Public consultation 
31 July 2020 to 14 September 2020

Tell us what  
you think
View the documents  
The consultation documents  
are available on-line at  
www.cherwell.gov.uk/PlanningPolicyConsultation

Submit your comments to:
PlanningPolicyConsultation@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Or by post to: 
Planning Policy Team, Planning Policy,  
Conservation and Design, Cherwell District Council, 
Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury,  OX15 4AA

http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/PlanningPolicyConsultation

